
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – April 14, 2025 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 
 

 
Your Orange County Supervisor Representative is Speaking at the Niguel Shores Clubhouse 
Come to the Clubhouse tomorrow, Tuesday, April 15, at 6:00 p.m. to hear Orange County Supervisor 
Katrina Foley speak at Niguel Shores. 
 
The Men’s Club is thrilled to welcome Supervisor Foley as a featured speaker. 
 
Cost is $5.00 per person which includes sandwiches, sides, and drinks to help celebrate the arrival of 
spring. 
 

Event is sponsored by the Niguel Shores Men’s Club 
 
 

 
33654 Niguel Shores Drive 

Dana Point, CA 92629 
(949) 493-0122  


